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Sally Roberts

From: Beverley Sherrid <bsherrid@optonline.net>
Sent: Wednesday, September 04, 2019 5:46 PM
To: Nora Lucas
Cc: TreeCom; Jerry Barberio; Robert Spolzino; Christy Mason
Subject: Re: Tree Law

Thank you Nora, 
 
I have a few questions that will help clarify my understanding. Perhaps they can answered before our packed agenda 
tomorrow night. They are concentrated on pages 7-9, as follows: 
 
- 318-8-A  This section allows removal of 1 or 2 trees less than 8” without a permit? 
  Consequently, there is no requirement to replant? 
 If this is correct, should we say so explicitly or do you think there is a risk of encouraging people to take out 1-2 trees? 
 
- 318-8 F (1) (1) box 
  Change line 1 to 'Under 6” No replanting necessary’ to conform with the dbh in the Clear Cutting definition 
  Move each replanting requirement up one line, ending with ’49” or greater 5 2-inch to 2 1/2” dbh trees’ 
  Add that trees with height greater than 30’ at maturity must be replaced with species with similar height at maturity 
 
- 218-8 F (2) (a & b) 
  Seems redundant given that we have addressed this with the box in F (1) (1) 
 
Beverley 
 
 
 
 

On Sep 1, 2019, at 10:16 AM, Nora Lucas <nlucas@vomny.org> wrote: 
 
 
All,  
 
Please see attached the revised draft provided by our Village Attorney's for review and 
discussion at Thursday's meeting.  
 
See below for Bob's questions.  
 
Happy Reading and I look forward to seeing you on Thursday.  
 
Best,  
 
Nora 
 

 
From: Robert Spolzino <RSpolzino@ssbjlaw.com> 
Sent: Saturday, August 31, 2019 7:12 AM 
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To: Nora Lucas <nlucas@vomny.org> 
Cc: Christy Mason <cmason@ssbjlaw.com> 
Subject: Tree Law 
  
Nora – Attached for your review is a revised draft of the proposed Tree Law. It makes the 
changes the Tree Committee requested and revises and organizes a few of the pieces better. 
I’ve also asked a few questions in the margin. The biggest issue for me is that the replacement 
standard seems insignificant – up to 10 DBH no replacement, etc. Maybe I’m not understanding 
it, but I think the Tree Committee needs to look at it. Please let us know if you want us to 
circulate it on Tuesday morning, or feel free to circulate it yourself. Bob 
  
Robert A. Spolzino 
Spolzino Smith Buss & Jacobs, LL 
81 Main Street, Suite 306 
White Plains, NY 10601 
(914) 476-0600 (office) 
(914) 924-2350 (cell) 
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